Sections highlighted in red require you to add in local information. 
Please put on your club letterhead.
FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS NOT A CABINET MINISTER [Name of Member], M.P. [riding]
FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS A CABINET MINISTER, The Honourable [name], M.P. [riding]

House of Commons
Ottawa, ON
K1A 0A6
[Date]
Re: Investing in Child Care and Early Learning
FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS NOT A CABINET MINISTER Dear [Mr./Mrs./Ms_______] FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS A CABINET MINISTER: Dear Minister _____________,
I am writing to you on behalf of the Canadian Federation of University Women [Club Name]. CFUW has over 100 clubs across Canada and represents more than 9,000 women. We have been advocating for an accessible, affordable Early Learning and Child Care system in Canada for over 40 years. 

Canadians need a publicly-funded, affordable, accessible child care system with high standards. CFUW and our partners hold that the only way to achieve true equality, including pay equity, is to provide affordable publicly-funded childcare.
The $500 million earmarked in the 2017/2018 Budget for a National Early Learning and Childcare Framework is an excellent opportunity to begin building this system. We urge you to champion this issue, work with experts and determine how $500 million (including $100 million for Indigenous peoples) can be the seed for a much larger national child care system. To squander this opportunity with half-measures would be a great disappointment to Canadian families.  
This system would have a significant and lasting impact on the lives of Canadians. A publicly-funded, accessible childcare system is long overdue. 
We look forward to your leadership on this important issue. 
Sincerely, 

[Club President]

